
I urge the Government not to submit the Online Safety Bill 2020 to Parliament. It is completely 
unnecessary legislation and will be used as an instrument of censorship. I wish the Federal 
Government would stop passing laws that limit individual freedom and increase the power of the 
state. I am growing tired of making these submissions. I do not believe any amendment to the Bill 
would redeem it. It ought to be scrapped entirely.


